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THE BANNER 

April 2024 

 

The Sec Sez April 

Hello All! 

Our last rally (April) was a lot of fun.  We were missing 

three of our officers due to illnesses.  Barbara and I kept 

things going in their absence.   

The park we were in (Santa Fe Palms in Gainesville) was 

wonderful and very accommodating. Everyone enjoyed the 

weekend.  Steven & Jackie Marsh along with Randy & I 

were the hosts.   Steven & Jackie  are new members and 

jumped right in to help.   

Most of the group went on our outing to the University of 

Florida. They had a history museum and a beautiful butter-

fly garden.  Everyone enjoyed and we had a bagged lunch at 

the picnic tables.  

Our Rally Master Barbara booked the park for next camping 

season. That finalized her schedule for the next season. The 

info is below in the newsletter and on our website.  

www.rollnrebels.com .  Please make your reservations two 

months ahead and notify the Hosts.  

We are still in need of hosts for Feb, Apr, & May of 2025. If 

you can host please let Barbara or I know.  

Bruce and Barbara blew a tire going home from our rally.  

The coach was totaled, but they and the fur babies were all 

unharmed.  Thank the lord! 

Jacquie 

President   Jim Wilson 

VP    Ellis Warmkessel 

2nd VP/ Rallymaster  Barbara Kanoza 

Treasurer   Gary Stone 

Secretary & Newsletter        Jacquie Rehner 

Webmaster   OPEN  

Website:    www.rollnrebels.com  

Sunshine contact                Ginny Winkel 

                   Email-  ginnyleewinkel@gmail.com 
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Happy Birthday to: 
Wendy Hogue   3/1 

Teresa Stone   3/17 

Renee Curry    3/19 

Vicki Kirkland   4/6 

Steven Marsh   4/14 

Chris Robinson   4/17 

Laurie Wilson   4/20 

Barbara Smith   4/22 

Randy Fisher   4/30 

Ellis Warmkessel   4/30  

Dianne Higgins   5/15 

Carl Kirkland    5/20 

Bruce Kanoza   5/22 

Kimberly Farrell   5/23 

Sandy Jewell   5/27 

Alan Vandenlangenberg  5/29 

 

Rebel Buddies with Birthdays, Anniversaries & Rally Schedule 

Upcoming Rallies: 
May 16-19—Keystone Heights RV, Keystone 
Heights (352)645-4330 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Oct 17-20—Madison RV & Golf, Madison, FL 
Caibre (850) 688-0360 

Nov 21-24—Ocean Grove Resort St Augustine 
Beach FL, Ingrid (904) 471-3414 

Dec 16-19—Little Charlie’s Creek, Wauchula 
FL, Barbara (863) 773-0088  

Jan 16-19—Ocala North, Reddick FL,          
Melissa (352) 591-1723 

Feb 20-23 Santa Fe Palms, Gainesville FL,      
Debbie (352) 451-4566 

Mar 12-15—FMCA Rally, Perry GA         
Watch website—registration not open yet 

Apr 17-20—Cedar Key, Cedar Key FL,          
Melissa (352) 543-5097 

May 15-18—Sunkissed Village, Summerfield 
FL, Dianne (352) 480-5000 

Happy Anniversary to:  
Bob & Joann Church   3/15 

Tim & Kimberly Farrell   3/16 

Rick & Diane Higgins   5/13 

Pat & Debbie Cerreto   5/21 

Alan & Rhonda Vandenlangenberg 5/27 

** Please make reservations TWO 

months ahead of the rally. 

** See website for rates  

www.rollnrebels.com 

http://www.rollnrebels.com


Roll N Rebels  3 

 



Roll N Rebels  4 

 

Officer Bio 

BRUCE & BARBARA KANOZA—Barbara is 2nd VP and our Rally Master 
 
The Kanozas are both from Pittsburgh, PA. Bruce owned a couple of gas/repair stations and 
that’s where we met. Barbara couldn’t resist the good-looking guy with the long, curly hair 
who always seemed to run out to her car to wait on her (obviously before self-service!) We 
were together seven years before getting married in 1985. We drove to the Street Rod Na-
tionals in Minneapolis, MN, towing a 1927 Model T that we wanted to get in the maga-
zines. What better way to accomplish that than by getting married during the show. And, 
yes, the car was in magazines. 
 
After selling his shop, Bruce took a job with Progressive Insurance in Cleveland, eventually 
transitioning to their Tampa office as Senior Claims Trainer. After retiring the first time, 
Bruce accepted a position with Direct Insurance, eventually becoming State Manager. 
Did Barbara ever work? Of course! From the age of 15 when she was a Page at the Carnegie 
Library, she worked in several places, usually in an Executive Assistant position or, her favor-
ite, a Meeting/Event Planner. As a Planner, she traveled throughout the U.S. and into Cana-
da to assure the meetings/events went off without a hitch. 
 
We got our first RV when Bruce finally retired for good. Our first RV with a new, small (22’) 
Class C that we kept for all of two weeks, before trading it in on a new Winnebago Vista. 
Sadly, the Vista was Winnebago’s Lemon of the Year, spending more time in service than on 
the road. 
 
That was traded in for a new Forza. So, three new coaches in less than two years! The Forza 
was eventually traded in on a used 42’ Fleetwood Discovery. 
 
We belong to two rally groups and absolutely love getting together with each monthly. Al-
ways so much fun, laughter and FOOD, FOOD, FOOD! 
 
We have seen so much beauty as we traveled through 46 of the 49 mainland states, as well 
as Prince Edward Island and Nova Scotia. Our dog, Jewel, and cat, Sammi, are always with 
us and travel well. We plan to continue traveling as long as we are able. Oh, we need to get 
yet another coach because the Discovery blew a tire and was totaled as we drove home 
from our rally at Santa Fe Palms! So coach #5 is being searched for. 
 
As we used to say “Keep on Truckin” or in our case, “Keep on RVing”! 



Roll N Rebels  5 

 

Fun on the patio! 

April Rally —Santa Fe Palms RV 

Gainesville 
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A fun time doing Karaoke!  We 

have some singers! 
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Of course there was food! 

Birthday cake and ice cream  

“Camping: Where you spend a small for-

tune to live like a homeless person.”  

Anonymous  
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Randy had too many cookies! Sleeping! 

President 

Jim leading 

our business 

meeting. 


